
On August 29, 2018 the Town of Tisbury received approval for a grant in the amount of $129,000 to 

assist the Town in dredging the Lake Tashmoo entrance channel. The Grant opportunity titled the 2018 

Navigational Dredging Pilot Program is administered by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive 

Office of Housing & Economic Development, Jay Ash Secretary. The grant is a 50% match of Town funds. 

The Town anticipates dredging to take place this fall. Any questions should be referred to the Harbor 

Department. 


